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LLOYD'S REGISTLER OF SHIPRILNG

| 71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee, London, Telex Telephone: ROYal 9166
Telex No.: 24305

2nd June, 1960,

3. "GEORGIOS MANOLAKIS"

With reference to my letter of

the 4th and your reply of the 18th March
A F last, I shall be glad to learn as soon

as possible, in the absence of any entry

for this ship in your weekly returns of

) vessels under survey, what definite
arrangements have been made to deal with
the items listed in my letter referred to
above.
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Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

The Surveyors,
PIRAEUS.,
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